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50-443/444

Mr. William C. Tallman

Chairman and Crief gxecutive Officer
Public Service Company of New Hampshire
100 Elm Street
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Dear Mr. Tallman:

Subject: Request for Iuformation Pertaining to Generic Issues

The NRC staff requests information regarding unresolved safety issues pertaining
to Seabrook Station, Units 1 and 2. This information is reaquired to supplement
the staff's discussion of these issues in the Safety Evaluation Report
pertaining to the recently tendered application for an operating license.

Your response should include a swmary description of the relevant programe

and interim measures taken pending resolution of the issues.

Enclosure 1 identifies the specific generic issues for which irformation is
requested. Enclosure 2 is a copy of the Generic Issues Brancl: input to the
Virgil C. Summer SER and may be used as a guide.

Your response should reach NRC not later than January 5, 1982.

Sincerely,

ff‘ py w{cz oo/

/ Ropert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
\ or Licensing
Division of Licensing
Enclosures:
As st ted

cc: C. Anderson, GIB
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